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Dear Parents/carers, 
                                Year 2 And 3 children have had an amazing time on their residential trip to Georgeham this week. 

Look out for the pictures on our website! Many thanks to Mrs Hughes, Mrs Kirk, Mr Clark, Miss Sobey and Mrs Enns 

for giving up their own time in order for the trip to take place.  

Year 6: Very well done to our Year 6 children, they have tried their very best this week with their SATs and we are 

so proud of their attitudes and effort. Well done!  

 

 

 

 

Fidget Spinners 

Children have been bringing these and other small toys into school. Please note we do not allow toys to be 

brought into school. The spinners are causing distractions and disagreements so please leave them at home. 

Thank you  

PLEASE make sure your clothes are clearly labelled so that they can be returned easily. There are many 

items piling up in the lost and found tub in the hall…Thank you! 

Sunny Days… 

School caps (£4) are available to purchase from the office. It is recommended that you also send in named 

sun protection to be kept in class, to be applied by the children during the summer months. Replacement 

water bottles are also available for £1. 
PUPIL PREMIUM: If your circumstances have changed you may be entitled, this means that the school could receive 

extra funding to help your child with their learning and wider opportunities. 

Visit: freeschoolmeals@devon.gov.uk or 0345 155 1019 to inquire.  
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With very best wishes  

Melanie Smallwood On site After School Child Care_Claire’s Nurseries 

Mon-Thursday  3.15-5.30pm 
£3.50 per hour including a snack 

Just call to enquire and book your child’s place: 

01271 346529 

*Please note that you must pay promptly for this child care 

service. If your child is not attending you must let Claire’s know  
 

PTFA MEETING: Mon 22nd May @2.15 
We will be making plans for the Summer Fayre,  

please come along to offer your support and ideas!  
 

After school clubs next week 3.20-4.20pm 

Monday: Football, Surf (pre-booked) Music club 

Tuesday: Irish Dancing, Netball (Yr3-4) Creative 

Wednesday: Netball (Yr5-6) gardening 

Thursday: Soccer Skills (Rec-Yr2) Book Worm  

 

 

 

School 

cap £4! 

Pre-School News 
*As you may be aware Julia has now left the pre-school and is moving back to Cumbria. Julie has also 

decided to leave at half term. We are very grateful for all their hard work and wish them both well. You 

can find a card and collection at the setting if you would like to send your wishes.  
*Today the children are taking part in Peppa pig's muddy puddles walk in aid of Save the Children! 
We will be starting rhyme challenge on 7th June led by the children's centre, this will run across 3 dates. 
Atlantis trip: June 16th - more details to follow 

*We have spaces at the preschool from September. Please tell your friends. 

Toddler Group: Mondays 10am-11.30am  

 

 

Mathematician of the week… 

Codden- Jude 

Tarka- Darcy 

Barum- 

Saunton- Erika 

Exmoor- Laura 

Lundy-Ayden 

Growth Mindset Award… 

           Codden-Imogen 

           Tarka- Edward 

           Barum- 

           Saunton- 

           Exmoor- Maria 

           Lundy-YEAR 6! 

Well 
Done! 

Quiz night cancelled 
due to lack of 

interest. 
Please let us know 
what you would be 
interested in… 
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